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Platinum Jubilee Celebration - Friday 27th May 
 
Decisions have been made in consultation with the 
children through their school councillors. 
So next Friday we ask that children wear red, white 
and blue or if you feeling adventurous dress as a 
King or Queen who have reigned in England/Britain. 
(Ash Class learned a lot about some Queens last 
term).  
 
During the week children will have the opportunity to make flags and other decorations as well as a 
range of other activities. 
 

 
 
 
Fun Run 
Well done to all of Key Stage 2 for participating in the 
fun run on Tuesday - the children were a great credit to 
the school with their sportsmanship and manners. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Residential Meeting 
There is a meeting for all parents of children in Year 5 and 6 to discuss arrangements and 
requirements for residential week. This will also be an opportunity to raise any concerns you may 
have. If you really are unable to get childcare for your child, they can sit sensibly in the library. 
 
 
 
Sports Day 
 
This will be held (weather permitting) on Friday 1st July at Whimple Cricket Club from 10am to 1pm. 
More details next half-term. 



Let’s Talk Teenagers 

After the success of the first Let’s Talk Teenagers sessions piloted earlier this year, a second 
series of the online sessions will be held in June. These sessions are an opportunity for parents and 
carers of teenagers to hear about the challenges young people are facing today whilst being offered 
tips, techniques and resources to explore for more help and support. 

Funded by the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner, Safer Devon Partnership, South Devon 
and Dartmoor Community Safety Partnership and Teignbridge Council for Voluntary Service, these 
evening, 90 minute sessions will be running on consecutive Wednesdays at 7.00pm on the 15th, 22nd 
and 29thJune. Designed to empower parents and carers to support their teenagers through the 
challenges they are faced with daily, topics covered include: 

· substance misuse 

· exploitation 

· healthy relationships 

· safety online 

· social risks 

If you would like any more information about the session, please 
contact safetyandresilienceconsultancy@gmail.com. 

Thanks very much. 

Becca 

Rebecca Hewitt 
Community Safety and 
Safeguarding Manager 
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Wednesday 25th May                                  Oak swimming session (8th, 15th and 22nd June) 

Thursday 26th May      Residential Meeting for Parents 3.40pm 

Friday 27th May     Jubilee Celebrations 

Week commencing 6th June    Phonics Screening (Year 1)  

        Multiplication Tables Check (Year 4) 

Friday 1st July      Sports Day 10am to 1pm  

Monday 11th to Friday 15th July Year 5 and Year 6 Residential to Pixie’s Holt 

Saturday 23rd July     School Summer Fayre 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Carole Shilston 

Telephone/fax: 01404 822584 

Email:  admin@whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Website: www.whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 
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